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	Credit Cards will only be used if the 		 Housing Authority does not have an established account with the vendor.   The 			 Housing Authority has established accounts with most  local vendors and many vendors such as Maintenance Warehouse.  

	Some business establishments will only accept cash or credit cards.  Credit Cards will only be used if the above situation exists.  A signed and approved purchase order must accompany all credit card purchases of items other than those expenses related to travel (See Travel Policy).

	The 		 Housing Authority has two (2) credit cards, 			 and 
					  The credit cards are used exclusively for purchases for the Housing Authority.

	The director has access to the credit cards and staff has use of the credit cards as deemed appropriate by the Director for purchases relating to the Housing Authority
as stated above.  When a purchase is charged to the appropriate account, a copy of the charge must be submitted to the office.  It is the responsibility of the signer to obtain and retain the copy until it is submitted to the office.  

	When gasoline is purchased, the mileage must be written on the credit card receipt along with recording the mileage in the appropriate log in the vehicle.  Gasoline purchased for lawn mowing equipment must be on a separate ticket from gasoline used to operate the Housing Authority vehicles.  

	The credit cards are used exclusively for purchases for the 			 Housing Authority.  The Housing Authority credit cards are NEVER used for personal purchases.
